
CITY OF CITRUS HEIGHTS
NOTICE OF PUBLIC MEETING

NOTICE is hereby given that on October 12, 2023 at 6:00 PM, or as soon thereafter as the matter may 
be heard, the City Council of the City of Citrus Heights will hold a Public Hearing to consider the 
following action items related to the Community Development Block Grant (CDBG) Program: 

1. Draft 2024 CDBG Action Plan and Funding Allocations

The purpose of the public hearing is to hear public comment on the draft 2024 CDBG Action Plan and 
Funding Allocations and to continue final action by Citrus Heights City Council at the October 26 City 
Council meeting. 

The proposed 2024 CDBG Action Plan outlines the City’s proposed use of CDBG funds for the 2024 
CDBG program year (January – December 2024). As of the date of this notice, the U.S. Department of 
Housing & Urban Development has not announced 2024 CDBG awards; however, for planning 
purposes, the City anticipates it will be awarded $600,000 in 2024 CDBG funds. The 2024 Action Plan 
will allocate the estimated award, to eligible public service activities, public facility and infrastructure 
activities (capital improvements), as well as planning and administration activities. The activities 
allocated funds in the City’s 2024 CDBG Action Plan must align with the goals and priorities outlined in
the City’s 2020-2024 Consolidated Plan. The specific proposed activities are described in the draft 2024
CDBG Action Plan including the location and planned beneficiaries for each activity.

The publication of this notice is one of the City’s activities to fulfill citizen participation requirements. 
Federal CDBG program regulations require jurisdictions that have been awarded CDBG funds to 
provide the public with reasonable access to CDBG program documents and provide the opportunity to 
comment on the planned use of funds.

If you wish to address the Council during the meeting, please fill out a Speaker Identification Sheet and 
give it to the City Clerk. The Mayor has the discretion to lengthen or shorten the allotted times. 
Alternatively, you may submit your comment by 4:00 p.m. on the meeting day by completion of an 
online Speaker Card at https://www.citrusheights.net/FormCenter/City-Council-Meetings-Speaker-Card-
30. Written public comments shall be limited to 250 words or less. Each comment will be read aloud by 
the City Clerk.

The draft 2024 Action Plan will be available for public review beginning September 27, 2023 at the 
following locations: 

 Citrus Heights, City Hall, 6360 Fountain Square Drive

 Sylvan Oaks Library, 6700 Auburn Boulevard

 Citrus Heights webpage, https://www.citrusheights.net/380/Community-Development-Block-
Grant.

The public review and comment period will begin September 27 and will end at 8:00 AM on October 
27, 2023. In addition to speaking at the public hearing, comments can be submitted by mail to Nicole 
Piva, Housing & Human Services Program Coordinator, 6360 Fountain Square Drive, Citrus Heights, 
CA 95621 or by phone/email: 916-727-4752 or npiva@citrusheights.net.
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In compliance with the Americans with Disabilities Act, if you need the document in alternate format or 
need special assistance to participate in this meeting, please contact the ADA Coordinator at 916-725-
2448. Notification 48 hours prior to the meeting will enable the City to make reasonable arrangements to
ensure accessibility to this meeting. TTY/TDD users with questions or comments can call the California 

Relay Service by dialing 7-1-1. Translators will also be provided for people with limited English 
speaking proficiency when requests are made at least five working days prior to a hearing. 

Posted:    09 / 27 / 2023 By:                                                                        
Amy Van, City Clerk




